
 

 
22 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
It was great to see so many families last night; I hope you and your young person found it useful 
to feed into your decision-making over the next few weeks. 
 
We have today emailed your young person a link to make their Options choices, please ask them 
to check their school email. The Options form will be live between 22 March and 15 
April for your young person to make their choices. 
 
If your young person signed up to attend the Carrington and Dorking Wanderers Talent ID on 
Monday 25 March, we will email them with all the details. If they didn't sign up, but are still 
interested in taking part, please email Mr Lockhart directly. 
 
If you haven’t already, please let us know your thoughts on the one-to-one device scheme we 
are offering by completing THIS FORM. 
 
 
Mrs M Basso 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4KyVbvBroP9Nt6d9z9qmfy5UREM1R0cxTlI5Qkc5NUwxUERDOVAwM0JaQS4u&origin=QRCode

